
 

SAN DIEGO ISD 

TO: BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

FROM: DR. SAMUEL BUENO 

SUBJECT: RENEWAL OF FOOD SERVICE MANAGEMENT CONTRACT FOR 2016-
2017 

DATE: APRIL 27, 2016 

Aramark has been the District’s contracted Food Service Management Company since 
2015. As required by the TDA, the District accepted proposals for this service in the 
spring of 2015 and awarded the contract to Aramark. The mandated term for the 
contract was for one year with four one year renewal options. In accordance with the 
TDA renewal process. 

Aramark has proposed a renewal for the 2016-2017 with a guaranteed 
return/surplus/breakeven of $36,828 

The District must notify the Texas Department of Agriculture of its intent to renew the 
contract prior to April 30th.  

It is recommended: That the Renewal of the Food Service Management Contract for 
2016-2017 be approved.  

 

 


